
 

Update on Pro Active Approach on 

Salary Disbursement 

           On Delay in Disbursement of Salary for the month of July'17, 

ARTEE expressed strong resentment and as a result Management has 

become more cautious. The resentment shown by ARTEE on delay in 

Salary is showing results. The entire Mechanism has become Active. 

 

        To avoid any further delay in Salary for  the month of August, as 

a proactive approach ARTEE team visited Prasar Bharati. 

 

           As per information Prasar Bharati  has directed all the DDOs of 

AIR/DDK Stations/ Units to update "R&P" Account details of salary 

Account as well as demand for the Month of August 2017 on EMS. To 

facilitate this, EMS has been enabled to allow updation of R&P 

Account by 18th August 2017. We request all to follow the  

instructions. 

ARTEE is Always Pro Active 

Central Office 




